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Dear Potential Research Participants:

For my master's thesis, | am currently working on exploring reasons why MAPs don't
continue/drop out of any kind of treatment or therapy that they underwent to help them deal
with their sexual attraction toward minors or the resulting problems related to it.

We invite individuals to participate in the study who identify as having a sexual attraction to
minors and have already undergone treatment (medical, psychotherapy, etc.) but have
abandoned it.

We would greatly appreciate your contribution to the study. Reaching many participants will
also help us to better understand the needs of MAPs who try going to therapy.

Important: It is explicitly not our position that all MAPs need therapy or require treatment in
any way. We would like to identify approaches to tailor treatment services more closely to the
needs of MAPs who seek therapy on their own due to problems related to their sexual
preference.

If you would like to participate, please click on the following link:

Survey link:
https://limes.phil.tu-chemnitz.de/index.php?r=survey/index&sid=796811&lang=en

Please feel free to also forward this link.

In case you're using a browser that does not support JavaScript, you can access the
survey at:
https://limes.phil.tu-chemnitz.de/index.php?r=survey/index&sid=818933&lang=en
Please take note that this survey version does not support all features. For a better
user experience, please use the first link.

Your participation is entirely voluntary, and you can quit the survey anytime if you’re not
feeling comfortable with the questions asked. You will not be asked for any identifying
information. After completing the survey, your answers will be anonymously stored on our
university-owned servers. Feel free to use any VPN client service to conceal your IP address.

If you have any questions or concerns about the project, contact me and my advisors, Sophie
Helene Lux, M.Sc. Psych. and Fabian Brock, M.Sc. Psych., at
foren-studie@psychologie.tu-chemnitz.de for further information.

Best regards,
Alina Gopel, B.Sc. Psych.
Technical University Chemnitz, Wilhelm-Raabe-Stral3e 43, 09120 Chemnitz
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